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The Private Secretary to His Majesty The King 
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5 May 2023 

 
 
 
Dear Sir, 
 
On behalf of the Chartered Institute of Arbitrators and our global membership of over 18,000 dispute 
resolvers, I congratulate His Majesty The King and Her Majesty The Queen Consort on the occasion of Their 
Majesties’ coronation. 
 
We at the Chartered Institute of Arbitrators are deeply proud of the Royal Charter which underpins our 
purpose as a professional body for dispute resolution. By The King’s grace, we will continue our 
endeavours to promote the effective resolution of disputes and, by doing so, support access to justice for 
all parts of society across the world. 
 
I have the honour to be His Majesty’s humble and obedient servant. 
 
Yours faithfully  
 

 
 
Catherine Dixon 
Director General 
 


